

Council, Committee or Workgroup Meeting Snapshot

Meeting: Regional Consumer Advisory Council

Mid-State Health Network	meeting. Regional consumer Advisory Council
Meeting Date: June 10, 2022	KEY DISCUSSION TOPICS
RCAC/MSHN Attendees: 22 members attended online, D. Meier (MSHN), S. Pletcher (MSHN), S. Gettel (MSHN), D. Dedloff (MSHN)	 Welcome & Introductions Review and approve April 08, 2022 meeting snapshot Follow-up agenda items Approval of current agenda Presentation: Implicit bias, Health Disparities & MSHN Activities on Diversity, Equity, and Inclusion MSHN Informational Items: Quality Improvement Quarterly Updates Public Behavioral Health System Redesign CMHSP Local Updates Other Business Adjourn
✓ KEY DECISIONS	✓ Welcome & Introductions

	 Member reported that HBH is planning a picnic on June 23rd. He reported that he recently learned that the number of children being screened for a mental health unit admission is equal to the number of adults being screened. The number of children being screened has increased over the past few years and is a concern which should be addressed. The Right Door Member reported that their From Drab to Fab event brought out 140 people who received haircuts and clothing. A new peer has been certified. On July 13th an outing is planned to attend a Grand Rapids White Caps baseball game. LifeWays Community Mental Health Member reports that their CAC is still meeting remotely. A walking group will be held every Wednesday throughout the summer. Montcalm Care Network (MCN) Staff liaison reported that MCN is focusing on employee recognition to highlight the efforts of MCN staff. Newaygo County Mental Health Member reported that their CAC continued to meet remotely. Plans are being made to schedule in-person meetings to begin in the fall. Saginaw County CMHA Member reported her appreciation over the SCCMHA staff. Shiawassee Health and Wellness Member reported that their drop-in center is planning an open house on June 21st to show individuals the drop-in program. Tuscola Behavioral Health Systems Member reported that on August 4th a summer picnic is planned. Their quarterly newsletter has been discontinued due to a lack of participation. May was Mental Health Awareness month and TBHS put up billboards in the community which focused on stigma reduction. Their drop-in center is open three days a week and the hope is to increase to four days in the near future.
✓ ACTION/INPUT REQUIRED	None
✓ KEY DATA POINTS/DATES	Next meeting scheduled for August 12, 2022, 12:30-3:00pm via Zoom online